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Johannesburg, January 3rd, 2024 
 
OBJECT: FSACCI NEW YEAR WISHES 
 
Reference: 2024/01/01/WISHES 
 
Dear FSACCI Members & Friends.  
 

As we bid farewell to the remarkable year that was 2023, 
I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering support as valued members 
of the French-South African Chamber of Commerce and Industry (FSACCI). 
 

Throughout the past year, your active participation & commitment have played a pivotal role 
in the success of our endeavors. The collaborative spirit within our community has 
strengthened our ties and contributed significantly to the growth & prosperity of our members. 
 

In 2023, we witnessed inspiring achievements and faced challenges head-on, demonstrating 
the resilience and dynamism of our community. Your dedication to fostering bilateral trade and 
investment between France and South Africa has been commendable, and we look forward 
to building on these accomplishments in the coming year. 
 

As we embark on the journey that is 2024, we invite you to renew your membership with 
FSACCI. Your continued engagement is vital to sustaining the momentum we've gained and 
ensuring the ongoing success of our shared objectives. By renewing your membership, you 
not only reaffirm your commitment to the chamber but also contribute to the collective strength 
and influence of our community. 
 
Renewing or initiating your membership with FSACCI for 2024 offers a myriad of benefits, 
including access to exclusive events, networking opportunities, and resources that will further 
enhance your business endeavors. Together, we can continue to forge new partnerships, 
explore innovative avenues, and navigate the evolving business landscape. 
To renew your membership, our members 2023 will or have receive the membership invoice 
for the period from January 2024 until the 31st of December 2024. 
For our friends who would like to join us and acquire a membership for 2024, please complete 
and send the membership application form (https://www.fsacci.com/membership/become-a-
member.html ) to business@fsacci.com.  
 

Once again, thank you for your invaluable support in 2023. We are excited about the 
possibilities that the coming year holds and look forward to achieving even greater heights 
together. 
 

Wishing you a prosperous and fulfilling 2024. 
 

Warm regards, 

 
FSACCI Chairman - Dr Yves Guenon 
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